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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEAR-
ING

THE THORNTON CITY 
COUNCIL

WILL HOLD A PUBLIC 
HEARING

AT 4:00 P.M.
MONDAY, MARCH 29, 2021

AT THE
THORNTON CITY HQLL

404 MAIN STREET
THORNTON, IA 50479

PURPOSE OF THE HEAR-
ING

To consider the proposed 
F/Y 22 city maximum proper-
ty tax dollars for the affected 
levy total

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 
that the City Council of Thorn-
ton, Iowa, will conduct a public 
hearing to consider the pro-
posed F/Y 22 maximum prop-
erty tax dollars.

Said hearing will be held on 
March 29, 2021 at 4:00 p.m., at 
the Thornton City Hall, Thorn-
ton, Iowa, at which times ar-
guments for or against the pro-
posed city maximum property 
tax dollars will be heard and 
considered.

Comments, oral, or written 
may be submitted to the City 
Clerk prior to the public hearing. 
Any comments received will be 
included in the minutes for the 
public hearing as part of the 
permanent record.
Megan Hobscheidt
Thornton City Clerk


